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Our parks should not be included in allowable zones for camping. Our neighborhoods should not be
allowed zoning for people living in campers either. Please make these restrictions clear so there is no
chance of it happening. I personally know of at 5 business owners who have moved their businesses
out of the city and more than 10 families who are leaving. Keep building it and they will
come...more anarchists and the nation's homeless will continue moving here to call Portland home.
Is that what the city council wants? The community you are representing certainly doesn't. Portland
will continue to be known as the best place to be homeless which will make digging out of this mess
we are in even more difficult. You can only tax businesses and high-income earners so much and
then they will leave.
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